
 

 

 

FY06 Work Plan Approval 

Motion 05-014 

On August 24, 2005, based on the recommendation from the Technical Review 
Committee (PDD 05-003), the Steering Committee approved by consensus the final 
FY06 Work Plans, moved by Chris Harris and seconded by Doug Miller. 

http://www.usbr.gov/lc/lcrmscp/steeringcmte/decisions/PDD05003.pdf

